
 

 
 GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR 

PRESS OFFICE 
No.6 Convent Place 

Gibraltar  
Tel:20070071; Fax: 20043057 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

No.  178/2010 
 
Date: 20th July 2010 
 
 
 

Regulation of Certain Aspects of Fishing, diving and boating in Gibraltar 
 
The Gibraltar Government, in conjunction with the Gibraltar Sports & Leisure Authority has 
to-day published a Public Consultation Paper in relation to the regulation of certain 
aspects of fishing, diving and boating in Gibraltar. 
 
All interested local associations, federations and other entities and individuals are invited 
to express their views on the proposals and questions set out in the Consultation Paper, or 
on any matter not mentioned in the Paper relating to the regulation of these activities. 
 
Responses should be addressed in writing to Mr J Hernandez, Chief Executive Officer, 
Gibraltar Sports & Leisure Authority, and should reach him by the 15th September 2010 
either by post at Bayside Road, or by email at joe.hernandez@gsla.gi 
 
A Copy of the Consultation paper is attached to this Press Statement, and can also be 
found on the Government’s website www.gibraltar.gov.gi. 
 


